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COLORADO ELIZABETH 

Town of Elizabeth Clean-Up Day and Arbor Day is right around the corner!  

Location - 303 Washington Street 

Town Clean-Up Day is scheduled for May 21st, 2022 
8:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Items to be allowed are as follows: 

Household trash/Debris – 2 pickup loads or equivalent 
4 – Passenger/Light Truck Tires per address 

Paints of All Types in sealed containers with labels 
Waste Motor Oil in sealed containers 

4 – Boxes (copy paper size) of shredding material to be shredded 
Trees/Brush/Limbs are accepted year around 

No Mattresses or Box Springs 
Electronics/T.V./Stereo/Computers/Printers/Computer Monitors/Batteries 

Please contact Mike DeVol at 303-913-6453 for more detailed information. 

Town Clean-up Day is for Town citizens that live within the Town limits. You will be asked to provide a water bill, or proof 
of Town residency.    

                             Is your dog registered with the Town?   
                   Dog registrations are now good for 2 years with current rabies vaccination records! 

                            Contact Town Hall to register your dog today. 
 

NATIONAL PUBLIC WORKS WEEK – MAY 15-21, 2022 

While you don’t always see all that the Public Works team does, they play a vital role in sustaining the town’s infrastructure. 
Anytime you flush a toilet, turn on your water, drive on a town street, or make use of the town’s parks remember that the 
Public Works team played an important part in establishing and maintaining those public services.  

With this in mind, the Town of Elizabeth would like to recognize National Public Works Week, May 15 through 21. 

If you see one of the Public Works team out and about, give a wave or a thank you for all they do to keep  

Elizabeth moving forward.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

COLORADO ELIZABETH 

If there are any town related topics that you would like to hear more about in the newsletter, please give us a call or drop us an 
         email (moeser@townofelizabeth.org) and let us know! Feel free to give us your observations and comments. 
 

If you haven’t done it yet, sign up for the town email blast! 
Subscribe to receive email blasts at www.townofelizabeth.org 

Click on Subscribe shown at the bottom of the home page, select which emails you would like to receive. You can choose from 
one to four different fields. Enter your email and finish the CAPTCHA and you will be on the list. When we update one or all of 

your chosen fields you will receive an automatic email. You can unsubscribe at any time. 
Call us if you have any questions. 303-646-4166 

 

Town Hall Staff Fun Fact: Can you guess which staff member matches which fact? 

 I lived on an island for 3 years.  
 I attended 11 different schools before I graduated high school.  
 I am a purebred Norwegian. 
 I like to work on cars and motorcycles and am currently restoring a 1959 Harley Davidson Hummer 

165. 
 I used to be on a search and rescue team and am trained in wilderness 1st aid. 
 I enjoy kickboxing and archery. 
 I volunteered for 3 years at the Winter Park National Sports Center for the Disabled teaching children 

with disabilities how to ski. 
 I am trying to go to all 30 of the major league baseball stadiums. I have been to half so far.  

 
To see who goes with which fact go to WHAT’S NEW at townofelizabeth.org  

 

 
Elizabeth High School Graduation is May 14th. Prepare for heavy traffic before and 
after the graduation ceremony.  

The rest of the district students will be off for summer break beginning May 20th.  

Be aware that there will be kids out and about around town. Please slow down and 
watch out for kids playing and crossing streets.  

Outdoor watering conservation suggestions May 1 to Oct. 1. 

• Water during cooler times of the day.  

• Water no more than three days per week. 

• Run each zone 15 to 20 minutes. 

• Do not allow water to pool in gutters, streets, and alleys. 

• Do not waste water by letting it spray on concrete and asphalt. 

• Repair leaking sprinkler systems.  
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